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St. Louis Woodworkers Guild
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Dear Mr. Ellison and Friends at St. Louis Woodworkers Guild,

Thank you for your very generous donation of handmade wooden toys. The
children who are in most need were very happy to receive this special toy. A
number of toys have been purchased at affordable prices for the children whose
parents cannot afford expensive toys. The dollars collected from the sales is used
to purchase more food to be given out at the pantry.

It is gracious donors like yourself that help us continue our mission of helping
those struggling in the community.

In compliance with the Internal Revenue Code, the Peace Pantry hereby confirms
that no goods or services were provided in exchange for the gift shown below.
Therefore, the full amount is tax deductible. The Peace Pantry is an exempt
organization as described in Section 501 (c)(3) of the Internal Revenue Code;
43-1814790.

Thank you for helping the Peace Pantry with your charitable donations.

With Sincere Thanks,

Ellen Haynes, Secrétary

The Peace Pantry

Gifts: 131 handmade wooden toys

Gift valued at

Gift Date: 2022; June #30; July 8™ #36; July 20" #37; August 51 #28

Please keep this receipt with your important papers. (The IRS requires you to have a receipt in hand for
gifts of $250 or more before you file your tax return. A canceled check alone will not substantiate your
deduction.) As always, consult your advisor for how the tax rules apply to you. EIN 43-1814790.

If you pay income taxes to the State of Missouri you should be aware that effective January 1, 2013 you
may be eligible for a TAX CREDIT for half of this donation on your Income Tax Returns.

“For [ was hungry and you gave me food. I was thirsty and you gave me drink. [ was a stranger and you invited me in. I needed clothes and you clothed me.”

Matthew 25:35

This institution is an equal opportunity USDA provider.
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